
Important Dates  

December 7 

Class Speech Contest 

December 10-14 

Book Fair 

December 21 

End of Second Quarter  

  

Student of the Week 

 

 

Chloe Brett 

 
Speech Log 

 
This is your last week to  

practice, practice, practice!  

Parents, please continue to sign 

the speech log this week.  

 

Mrs. Rawitt’s  

5th Grade Class 

December 3, 2018 

 

                                                                           
        Students have begun researching different countries and their  

traditions and customs around the holidays.  Research and power point 

 projects will be completed in school.  Extra credit can be earned if  

students want to bring in food to share on presentation day (12/20). 

                    *Food from your country is OPTIONAL and not required.* 

     

 

 

 

                      

 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

 
Please be sure to see the information and schedule of due dates 

for the 5th grade STEM Fair that was sent home on Friday. 

 
*Due Dates with Parent Signature – Due WEDNESDAY 

*Question Sheet – Due FRIDAY 
 

 

 

Weekly Story due by Friday  
 

LAST Spelling Test of the year on Friday    



 


